

27.01.2016

Information Letter no. 04-2016

Consultation

Dear Member Federation,

the FIE offers again to all federations a support for one (1) fencer to participate at the 2016 European Senior Championships in Torun (POL) from 20-25 June 2016.

We have to confirm to the FIE your participation by end of April and therefore ask your answer until 15.04.2016 (deadline) or earlier.

May we remind those of you who have not yet answered to our Information Letter no. 02-2016 (referees for Plovdiv) to look into this request.

We count on your cooperation.

Best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate Postfach 1138 D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com www.eurofencing.info